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SSeveral novelties this year! The main news, however, is that this year for the first time we will display also at the 

Westward Look Resort. For a long, long time I was tempted to exhibit there (in fact I filled in the form as an exhibitor 

the first year of the Westward Look Show ;-) and later I had the opportunity to get a room but for many reasons finally 

I declined to do it. Now, with a large number of exhibitors there and finding the way to maintain as my main operative 

base the TCC-Inn Suites, I jumped in, so you can find me there in room 222 which I will share with Mineral 

Masterpiece (Tom Spann) who has occupied this room for the last several years. Being able to share this room and 

consideringconsidering that I will maintain as my main spot my classic room 164 in the TCC-Inn Suites, I believe that everybody 

will be happy. Myself, having two different spots where I can offer my merchandise, and my customers, who 

sometimes told me that they would prefer to have me in the Westward Look in order to save trips from one show to 

the other. Of course I will display a diversified selection of material in one and the other space, so if you have the 

chance, please visit me at the TCC-Inn Suites as well as in room 222 of the Westward Look because you will find 

different offerings in each place.

Talking about minerals, the novelty from this year will be Mexican. As with last year when we offered a large lot of 

Mottramites from Ojuela, this year our novelty will be a nice lot of Duftites with sparkling Calcites also from the Ojuela 

Mine. To complement this novelty we will have a tremendous selection of Huangang Mine, China, minerals with 

several unusual specimens, such as Hematite in iron roses, Scheelites, Phenakites... as well as one new species that 

is still under analysis, so let me wait to have the result of the analysis to confirm it.

AsAs with last year, this year we will close our room in the TCC-Inn Suites not on Friday but on Saturday, February 16, 

and as in past years we will open in the TCC-Inn Suites late, on Tuesday, February 5. We work hard and during the 

show we periodically offer fresh and new minerals, so in order to do this we should open a little bit late at TCC-Inn 

Suites. For the Westward Look Show , we will open and close the same as everybody, so it will be Friday the 8th to 

Monday the 11th, but please note that I will be physically there only the opening day, Friday the 8th, the rest of the 

time I will be in the Inn Suites and my helper Jordi Deusedes will be at Westward Look.

SSee you in Tucson or on line in our regular show's chronicle published, as usual, at: www.mineral-forum.com

PS. this time we are using this mailing on line instead of our classic paper mailing. This mailing can be printed, in case 

for some reason you don't receive it please let us know and we will add your email address to our customers list.

In the TCC-InnSuites,
open from Tuesday,

February 5 until Saturday,
February 16 (inclusive)

This year we will also display
in the Westward Look #222!

Gold - Mina San Luis, PERU                       2,6 x 1.8 cm. Fluorite - CHINA. Ex-James Catmur Collection  Crystal: 2.8 x 2.8 cm. 

Phenakite - Huanggang Mine, CHINA                      8.5 x 6.7 cm.

Azurite - Tsumeb Mine, NAMIBIA                              5 x 4.9 cm.

Duftite - Mina Ojuela, MEXICO                                        Detail


